DOANE COLLEGE CRETE, NEBRASKA

January 3, 1944

DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS

Dr. Forrest "Phog" Allan Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allan:

I am writing you in reference to getting information on basketball films. I am interested in any type of films as to fundamentals, screening, or one on a game.

I am sponsoring a one-night Basketball Clinic here at Doane College next week, January 11, and I thought of you and the experience you have had along such lines.

If you know of any or have any films to be rented, 16 MM preferably, I would certainly be more than glad to pay the price of securing them.

Thanking you very kindly and wishing you success during the basketball season, I remain

Very truly yours,

Jim Dutcher

Director of Athletics

Doane College

JD/mlj Enclosure--envelope